
ARCHBISHOP WOOD HIGH SCHOOL 

655 YORK RD. 

WARMINSTER, PA 18974 

 

 

 

BASEBALL OFFICE 

 
 

Dear Patron, 
 

Our annual “Night at the Races” will be held on Saturday, April 27
th

.  The purpose is to 

help raise funds for our baseball team’s expenses.  This includes equipment costs and 

field maintenance which will help us keep our field in top playing condition.  All 

contributions such as a gift certificate or store merchandise for door prizes would be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you,     

Jim DiGuiseppe, Jr. 

Jim DiGuiseppe, Jr. 

Head Baseball Coach    

 

 

 

 


